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As consultations are set to commence between the Republic of Yemen Government
and the Houthis in Sweden, the United States calls on parties to engage fully
and genuinely, and cease any ongoing hostilities. The people of Yemen have
suffered far too long. The parties owe it to their fellow Yemenis to seize
this opportunity. We strongly support UN Special Envoy Martin Griffiths, who
has undertaken tremendous effort to bring these consultations to fruition,
and thank the Government of Sweden for hosting. We have no illusions that
this process will be easy, but we welcome this necessary and vital first
step. Now is the time for Yemenis to replace conflict with reconciliation and
work together to realize a brighter future for Yemen. Peace, prosperity, and
security can be on the horizon and those participating in the consultations
have the chance to be part of a new chapter in Yemen’s history.
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